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Extract from the Joint Governance Committee - 30 July 2020 
 
  
 
JGC/026/20-21 Joint Governance Committee Appointments: Parish 

Councillors 
 
 
Before the Committee was a report by the Monitoring Officer, copies of which had             
been circulated to all Members and copies are attached to the signed copy of these              
Minutes as Item 11. 
 
The report advised the Joint Governance Committee of the nominated 
representatives from Lancing Parish Council and Sompting Parish Council to be 
appointed to the Joint Governance Committee as co-opted Members in accordance 
with the Constitution. 
 
The Committee noted that the recommendations from the Joint Governance 
Committee would not be considered by Adur and Worthing Councils until October 
2020. It was suggested that Officers investigate how the appointments could be 
approved earlier in the year so that they could take effect from the Annual Council 
meetings in May. It was noted that the nominated representatives were currently 
approved by the Parishes at their Annual Council meetings.  
 
The recommendations in the report were proposed by Councillor Kevin Boram, 
seconded by Cllr Brian Coomber and supported unanimously.  
 
Resolved  
 
The Joint Governance Committee:-  
 

I. noted the nomination from Lancing Parish Council of the appointment 
of Cllr Ann Bridges as a Co-Opted Member of the Joint Governance 
Committee for 20/21 and recommended the appointment to Adur 
District Council and Worthing Borough Council; 

 
II. noted the nomination from Sompting Parish Council of the 

appointment of Cllr Caroline Baxter as a Co-opted Member of the Joint 
Governance Committee for 20/21 and recommended the appointment 
to Adur District Council and Worthing Borough Council; 
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III. recommended that the Parish Councils review their process for appointing 

representatives to sit on the Joint Governance Committee in order for the 
nominated representatives to be appointed at the Adur and Worthing Annual 
Council meetings May.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


